
EFFECTIVE September 1, 2021 
House Bill 3415 

87th Legislative Session 

All Documents for filing in Public Records with the County Clerk's office will require 
government-issued photo identification from filers. 

If you have any questions regarding this new requirement, please call the El Paso County Clerk’s 
Recording Division at 915.546.2074 or email at Recording@epcouty.com 

500 E. San Antonio 
Suite 105 

El Paso, Texas 79901 
(915) 546-2071
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